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Partner Discusses Compliance with DOJ’s New Data Transfer
Restrictions

News

4.08.25


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Nan Sato shares her insight on how employers are adjusting to

the Department of Justice’s (DOJ) bulk data transfer rule, which restricts or prohibits the transfer of

US sensitive and government-related data involving “countries of concern” that pose national

security concerns.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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